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Comments: I love hiking Mount Abrams and Hayden Mountain area. I would like to ask that you consider those

places as Special Interest Areas.

These areas are so steep and are not suitable to timber cutting. Also they give us  recreational hiker opportunity

to be in solitude with fellow hikers and just the wildlife that lives there. I hope you find Abrahms and Hauden

Mountain eligible in the GMUG current draft forest plan. The scenery is so amazing with the views, solitude and

wildlife. 

Please protect these mountain areas and add it to the wilderness plan so it can be protected indefinitely for its

wild and scenic status.

Thank you so much,

Ulli Sir Jesse


